
State and municipal negotiations in mediation
 Norway 

Tough bargaining in both the state and municipal sectors have ended up in mediation as employers fail 
to get close to the unions’ key demands. In the state sector unions were already concerned about the 
increasing gap between the low and high paid and the prospect of pay increases negotiated mainly at 
local level were seen as increasing the likelihood that the lower paid would again lose out. Public sector 
unions support the system where industry settlements set a benchmark and note that last year state 
workers got 0.5% less than the private sector. However, they also argue that the public sector needs to 
adjust its pay increases to ensure that certain groups don’t lose out. In the municipal sector too, unions 
are focusing on the 0.5% gap with the private sector but also argue that the employers have so far not 
delivered on key demands in relation to equal pay and low pay. 

NTL (NO)
Fagforbundet (NO)
epsucob
2021 EPSU Collective Bargaining News May No.10

Printer-friendly version

Policies
Central government
Gender pay gap
Local government
Low pay/minimum wages

https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2021-epsu-collective-bargaining-news-may-no10/state-and-municipal-negotiations-mediation
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2021-epsu-collective-bargaining-news-may-no10/state-and-municipal-negotiations-mediation
https://www.epsu.org/countries/norway
https://www.ntl.no/artikkel/208849
https://www.fagforbundet.no/a/348140/nyheter/brudd-i-forhandlingene-i-kommuneoppgj-ret/
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2021-epsu-collective-bargaining-news-may-no10
https://www.epsu.org/entityprint/pdf/node/13267
https://www.epsu.org/policies/central-government
https://www.epsu.org/policies/gender-pay-gap
https://www.epsu.org/policies/local-government
https://www.epsu.org/policies/low-payminimum-wages-0

